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                                                            Friends Of Croscombe School – FOCS

19th July 2017

Dear Parents

We want to thank you for your support throughout this school year.  We have managed to raise money for the children through the various stalls, events and discos that FOCS have put on this year. 

Moving forward into the next academic year, FOCS will look to focus and improve upon those events that were the most profitable.  We hope that this will include some new exciting family events.

FOCS Needs YOU!
We are sad to report that we have often found it difficult to find volunteer parents to help at these fundraising events.  Without the support of school parents, FOCS will be unable to continue fundraising for the children of the school.  The money raised has such a positive impact on our children, so we hope you can help out as much as you can in the next school year.  Just as an example, FOCS has supported school trips this year by subsidising coach travel.  Without the input from FOCS, the cost of these trips would rise considerably.  We are also currently fundraising for new playground equipment.  With your help, we can reach our target!  We hugely appreciate those of you who have shown an interest in FOCS this year and helped raise this all-important money for our children.

Playground
We wanted to provide an update on the playground situation.  FOCS has started to get quotes for the new play equipment.  Funding is obviously an issue but we are exploring a number of avenues.  While we raise money for a new playground, it is a current priority for FOCS to enhance the current playground set-up so that the children can get as much out of their playtime as possible.

FOCS AGM
We will be having the FOCS AGM on Monday 18th September at 2.45 pm in the school hall (or playground depending on the weather).  We would love you to come along and hear about what funds FOCS has raised and what it has spent the money on.   This meeting will also be an opportunity to hear about the new ideas we have for fundraising in the next school year. Do remember that FOCS is not just about raising money - we would love to hear what all our parents would like to buy/pay for our children. The AGM is a perfect opportunity to voice your opinions. We would love to have your input. 

It would be fantastic to have some new parents on the FOCS committee (many hands make light work!). FOCS committee members have one meeting a term to arrange events so it won’t take up too much of your time. 

We look forward to a successful 2017/2018 school year.  Have a wonderful summer break. 

Many thanks

The FOCS Team
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